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VCDA District VII Director’s Meeting
November 9, 2013
Sr. District Auditions

Meeting was called to order at 2:25 PM.

Old Business:

Sr. District Event Date:  February 7-8, 2014
Event Site:  Carroll Co. High School / Chandra Harmon
SATB Director:  Dr. Keith Hampton
SSA Director:  Dr. Jo-Anne van der Vat-Chromy
All-Virginia Auditions:  February 7, 2014
All-Virginia Audition Piece:  Shenandoah (on VCDA Website)  TI and T2 are in the same key.
Backup date:  February 14-15, 2014
Backup Site:  Giles High School
Dress Code for Event:  (Please go over this with students.)
	Men:  Black slacks, black shoes, white button-up collared shirt, neckties, and black socks.
Women:  Black slacks or long floor-length skirt, white collared button-down blouse, and black shoes.


New Business:

District Repetoire list was handed out.

The district audition results were handed out and read.  It was announced that a mistake was made in the Bass I section.  Too many were chosen.  A new cutoff line was announced.

Jamie Eggleston made the motion that we discuss the cutoff line on the basses.  Points made in the ensuing discussion were that 1) We move some BI to B2.  2) We keep the cutoff on the B2, but add more B1.  And 3) We know some of the boys will not be coming.

Chandra Harmon made the motion that we move the cutoff to #29 on the B1, numbers 30 and 31 being alternates.  Motion was seconded and passed.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:55.

Respectfully submitted,
Suzanne D. Spirup
